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High Ashurst 

What a fantastic adventure! Year 4 were amazing and the whole staff team 

were so proud of them all.  

 

Whilst meeting new challenges, the children demonstrated heart-warming 

teamwork and support for their peers. During the days, we enjoyed climbing, 

archery, team building and problem solving challenges, orienteering, 

woodland skills and archery. As night fell, we had great fun singing campfire 

songs, slurping hot chocolate and showing off our groovy moves on the dance 

floor. You have probably already heard all the wonderful highlights.  

 

We just want to say a huge thank you for supporting your children so that they 

could make the most of this valuable opportunity. Look out for more photos 

coming your way next week. 

 

From, the whole High Ashurst staff team 


